From: Perez, Tamara

To: Celeste, Merry E

Cc: Morrissey, Joseph A; Fechter, David D
Subject: RE: 424564 4 68 01

Date: Thursday, September 13, 2018 1:46:58 PM
Hi Merry,

As previously discussed, we cannot remove or revise the indemnification provision.

Tamara Perez

Local Programs Coordinator

Florida Department of Transportation
11201 McKinley Drive, MS 7-350
Tampa, FL 33612

813-975-6428

From: Celeste, Merry E <mceleste@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 8:54 PM

To: Perez, Tamara <Tamara.Perez@dot.state.fl.us>

Cc: Morrissey, Joseph A <jmorrissey@co.pinellas.fl.us>; Fechter, David D
<ddfechter@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: 424564 4 68 01

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.

Hi Tamara,

The indemnification language in the attached FDOT LAP agreement is not in accordance with County
Resolution 06-70 (attached for reference). Per prior correspondence, the County does not
indemnify other parties under most circumstances. Will FDOT remove or revise the indemnification
language to be in accordance with the attached County Resolution.

Please advise.
Thank you,

Merry Celeste

Technical Services - Contracts

Pinellas County Public Works

14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., 2nd Floor

Clearwater, FL 33756

Office Phone: 727-464-3185, Email: mceleste@pinellascounty.org
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